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To the Members of the Judiciary Committee: 
Please support LD2268, the Extreme Risk Protection Order, which will help protect 
people from self-harm or harming others. This bill would allow family members as 
well as authorities to seek a court order that would allow the removal of guns from 
someone at risk of hurting themselves or others. This could save a lot of lives, and a 
lot of heartbreak.  I urge you to pass this bill! 
Mary Orear
Rockport, Maine
Retired Teacher


